	Title of Scheme

	Welshampton – Zebra Crossing

	Locations

	A495 at Welshampton

	Consultation Begins

	25 September 2024

	Consultation Ends

	16 October 2024


	
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 23

ESTABLISHMENT OF ZEBRA PEDESTRIAN CROSSING
A495, WELSHAMPTON

Notice is hereby given that Shropshire Council, in exercise of their powers under Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, and after consultation with the Chief Officer of Police, proposes to establish a Zebra Crossing as follows:

Zebra Crossing on the A495 in Welshampton at a point approximately 19 metres west of its junction with Rosewood Drive.


A plan illustrating the proposals may be inspected, free of charge, at Ellesmere Library, Fullwood House, Victoria Street, Ellesmere.

Any person wishing to make representations in relation to this proposal should 
do so in writing to the Traffic Engineering Team, The Shirehall, Abbey 
Foregate, Shrewsbury SY2 6ND, or by e-mail to:  
traffic.engineering@shropshire.gov.uk by 16 October 2024.





25 September 2024






(Data Protection:  Please note that representations received may be reproduced, stored, copied and published on-line in connection with the processing of the (proposed) Order and/or any Inquiry. Information will not be used for additional purposes without consent. Representations without a name and address will be treated as anonymous, which may affect their weight in the decision making process. Any details published on-line will exclude individuals email addresses and phone numbers.)

